
February 14th School-Age Drop-In Day

February 14th Parent’s Night Out

February 14th Valentine’s Parties

February 17th CLOSED for Professional Development

ENCHANTED CARE

Reminders:

The new year is off to a great start here at Enchanted
Care Powell. We are excited for our upcoming
Parent’s Night Out and plan to do them more often!
We are looking forward to our summer camps this
summer and are working hard to plan fun activities
for your children!

From the Principal’s Office:
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Important Dates:

What we are Learning:

ADMIN/HOURS/CONTACT INFO
Principal- Melissa Cameron
Hours: 7am-4pm
melissa.cameron@enchantedcare.com

Assistant Principal- Amber Weaver 
Hours: 8:00am-5:00pm
amber.weaver@enchantedcare.com

Office Assistant- Morgan Bell
Hours: 9:00am-6:00pm
morgan.bell@encahntedcare.com

CLOSE AT 6:00PM
We close at 6:00 pm. Please make sure
you are here to pick up your child by
that time. We understand if you are
stuck in traffic; please reach out to us
if you are going to be late. We charge a
$1/minute fee for anytime after 6:00
pm. 

VALENTINE’S DAY PARENTS
NIGHT OUT
Parent’s night out is February 14th.
Please RSVP to Amber @
amber.weaver@enchantedcare.com by
February 7th. 
1 child: $25
2 children: $35
3 children: $45

CLASS VALENTINE PARTIES
There are sign-up sheets outside of each
classroom for our class parties. If you
would like to bring in valentines, please
leave “To:” blank. There are numbers for
each class on the bottom of the sign-up
sheets. 


